The President's Desk

Dear Parents,

Hello.

On behalf of all my staff, I wish each and every one of you a very happy new year.

We welcomed the new year with a Ski Trip for our school kids.... Lovely time and fab memories.....



We also opened a new chapter in communication using Facebook and we request you all to check the page regularly.

Last month, we travelled to India visiting New Delhi, Gurgaon, Jaipur and Agra with our 4^{th} and 5^{th} graders.... The memories are incredible and lasting. The children learnt so much about history and the magnificent culture of India. See some of the pictures on the Facebook site please.

We had a great exchange program with the GOENKA World School. The children learnt to live with others, share their experiences, built relationships and also participated in Art, Math, IT and English classes. They have so many great take-away experiences from their stay. For more info on <u>Goenka</u>, click on link. For the <u>British Council</u> blog site and for LAIS pictures click here. My deepest gratitude to the Management and Staff at the GOENKA World School.

On March 8th, we had our first Little Angels International School Graduation. Seven young men and ladies graduated from our program. Some of them have lofty aims and ambitions and all are aiming high with great amount of motivation and a belief in our motto that Nothing is Impossible! I feel great happiness in their success and joy as well... but at the same time I feel a bit sad to let go.... Hearty congratulations to the batch of 2013. May all of you prosper and shine in your lives. Congratulations to the parents as well for their support and help. Thanks to the PTA members for your kind acts of gifts, encouragement and support.

On the 13th of March, we have scheduled our Kindergarten graduation. We look forward to seeing the tiny tots grow up and become confident and aspiring members of our society. We are so excited about it.

The weather lately has been changing rapidly and I request all of you to take proper care of yourselves and your children's health and do keep warm!

As always, if you have any suggestions, kindly let us know. We always welcome your feedback.

Thank you once again for your kind patronage. Lets look forward to a great new academic year with many more fun filled activities which augments our focused and holistic learning.

With all best wishes,

Rani.

8th, March 2013